
                     
 
The Ayer Parks Department is happy to announce that pickleball has come to Ayer!  There are 
currently two courts now available at the ASRHS tennis courts, and these are open to the 
public.  Nets, paddles and balls will be set up for pickleball several times a week, but those 
wishing to have access to the equipment on their own can do so by completing this form to join 
the Ayer Pickleball Group and obtain a combination to a locker that has pickleball nets and 
equipment stored in it at the court. Members can then access the nets and set them up on their 
own, which can be done in about five minutes.  Membership will be made available and offered 
at no charge to Ayer residents.  A new combination will be sent out to members every several 
weeks.   
 
You may drop off the registration form at the Parks office at 35 Bligh Street or mail it to Ayer 
Parks Department, 1 Main Street, Ayer, MA 01432.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the Ayer Parks Department at parks@ayer.ma.us.  Thank you, and we’ll see you on the court! 
 
 
Name: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Address:______________________________________________________    
 
Phone:________________________________________________________  
 
Email (please print clearly):_______________________________________ 
 
 
Injury Waiver:  I hereby absolve the Town of Ayer, The ASRSD, or other participants in this program from all 
liability and will not hold them responsible for injury incurred during this activity.  I also understand the Ayer Parks 
Department may suspend or remove any member from the group for detrimental behavior at their discretion.   
 
Signature:_______________________________  Date:______________ 
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